
BACK TO SCHOOL LETTER 
SCHOOL YEAR 2020/2021  

 

 

 

 Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to welcome your child in our school for the next school year. 

 

Your child will start school on Wednesday 2nd September 2020 in La Petite Ecole Bilingue - Kentish Town.  

 

Given the ongoing sanitary crisis and, that the Department for Education requirements and guidelines are 

modified on a daily basis, this first day at school has been drawn taking into account the latest DfE 

recommendations available to date. We expect to be allowed and able to resume lessons for all and all 

week as we have done since 01/06/2020. An updated school COVID 19 protocol and organisation, and a 

compulsory questionnaire will be emailed to families a few days prior 02/09/2020. 

 

First day at school times will be as follow: 

 

Time Year groups 

8.25am Y5 +Y6 

8.40am Y2 + Y3/4 

8.55am REC + Y1 

9.10am NURS 

12.00pm End of day for all year groups 

 

 

On this first day at school, all pupils will have to be collected at 12pm. 

School will take place at the usual times for everybody as soon as the 3rd September 2020: 8.45am lessons 

start, 4.05pm end of lessons for the last year group (cf. ANNEX 1).  (NB: provided the DfE is allowing schools 

to resume for all age groups at the same time). 

 

The content of the school bag is bought by the school and given to pupils on the 1st day of school. 

Textbooks are lent by the school for the school year. ANNEX 2 is detailing the supplies to be bought by 

families and ANNEX 3 is detailing the compulsory elements of the school uniform as well as the uniform 

provider (see att. September Important date doc. for the Uniforms sale date). 

 

Before we can meet in September, the school requires parents to fill in the 2020/2021 BACK TO SCHOOL 

QUESTIONNAIRE (one per child) by Wednesday 26th August 2020. We do acknowledge the fact that some of 

you are in the process of moving homes and that your files will need to be updated, but it is a compulsory 

requirement for schools to hold these paramount details before the start of the school year.  

 

Last thing: a list of important dates at school is available among the attached documents. (cf. September 

2020 important dates) 

 

The school is now closing for the summer; we will be back at the office on Monday 24th August 2020. In the 

meantime, we will monitor incoming emails but expect a delay in the treatment of files during the holidays. 

 

Wishing you all, a safe and restful summer and looking forward to meeting you all again in September. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Charlotte Beyazian 

Head of administration 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeTKXiLMwCxKLpJRiBmlb69al7RWGsKmmvRIaYxzm4GBxogOg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeTKXiLMwCxKLpJRiBmlb69al7RWGsKmmvRIaYxzm4GBxogOg/viewform?usp=sf_link

